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Delegation of the Chinese Business Roundtable Council of New Zealand Visits Niue

ALOFI, NIUE, JULY 7TH 2011: The Hon. Premier Toke Talagi had the pleasure of hosting guests from the Chinese Business Council of New Zealand as well as their business partners from REEF Company Ltd this week. The chairman of the CBRC, Mr Jack Keen Chen was very pleased to come to Niue to see first hand the ground level production of the Nonu Juice and to formally meet the Hon. Premier. Mr Chen of CBRC and REEF Company have recently signed an agreement for REEF to supply Nonu Juice from Niue and Samoa for a company in mainland China to process and market. “The market base in China is very large”, says Mr Chen, “and the Nonu farm in Vaiea Village is not able to meet the demand, therefore, there is a need to expand supply to the wider communities in Niue”. From discussions with Premier Talagi, both parties believe that this venture is a very good way to promote Niue in China and also to Asian countries, recognizing Niue’s Nonu Juice as of the highest quality. Discussions were also centered on other business ventures such as fisheries and tourism and the Premier and Mr Chen are very much interested in pursuing these ideas for the benefit of Niue and its people as well as the Pacific Region. The Premier officially announced Mr Chen and Mr Michael Jones as Special Trade Envoys for Niue.
